THE UNIVERSITY OF BURDWAN
CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS’ DEPARTMENT

- NOTIFICATION

In continuation of our earlier office notification no. C/REV/PG/3077(5),

dated 7" August, 2017, it is further notified for information of all concerned that
consequent upon the resolution taken at the meeting of the Executive Council held
on 25.08.2017 vide Item No. 138, the last date of submission of fees & forms (in
prescribed format) for Post Publication Review of answer scripts in respect Uf M.A,
Semester-l Examination, 2016 in Mass Communication has been extended as

follows:

Revised Last Date of submission of
fees & forms for Post Publication .
Review of answer scripts in respect of 22.09.2017
M.A. Semester-l Examination, 2016 in
Mass Communication, without paying
any late fee:

-

The candidates who have already submitted their fees & forms for Post
Publication Review of answer scripts in respect of the above mentioned
examihation, need not to submit the same again.

In no circumstances, the notified last date of submission of fees & forms
for Post Pubtication of Review of answer-scripts in respect of the above mentioned
examination will be extended further.

No. C/REVIPG/3123(10) Dated 13" September, 2017
Copy forwarded for information & wide circulation to:

1) P.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

2) P.A. to the Pro-Vice-Chancellor

3) Dean, Faculty of Arts, Commerce, etc., B.U.

4) Office of the Registrar

5) Head, Department of Mass Communication, B.U.
6) All Officers of C.E.’s Department

7)  All Sections of C.E.’s Department

8) Cashier, Cash Section, Finance Deptt., B.U.

9)  University Website (www.buruniv.ac.in), B.U.
10) Sales Counter, B.U.
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